andie Martel

From: jim harleen <jimharleen@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 2:20 PM

To: CouncilAll

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to the Fire Engine Sale

Dear Ross Town Council,

It appears there are members of the Ross community that have a solution to the Ross Firehouse renovation that would
allow for local control and better response times while being more cost effective. You should give them a true hearing
and delve into their proposed plans. To sell our fire truck and push on with the current relocation is not the right thing to
do when a potentially better solution is available.

Jim Harleen
81 Glenwood Ave.



